Appendix B5

From:

To: "licensing@leicester.gov.uk” <licensing@|leicester.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, 8 July 2022 at 12:39:05 BST

Subject: Vicky's Chippy licence application.

| live on the Queens Road and have done for 42 yrs.| will definitely appose the licensing application from Vicky's
Chippy. There is no need for another licensed premises in an area populated with families. The only people this is
set up for are students who have ample places to go in the main shopping area of Queens Road .| think this will fall
under the prevention of public nuisance as this would cover the noise that is most likely to occur in the early hours of
Saturday and Sunday morning. | live at IEEEGSEENEEN

Regards

|

Sent from my Galaxy



